BRAZOS VALLEY GROUNDWATER

CONSERVATION DISTRICT

P.O. Box 528 - HEARNE, TX 77859 - (979) 279-9350
HTTPS://BRAZOSVALLEYGCD.ORG

March 1, 2023

Clifford A. Skiles IlI
3206 SH-6 South
Hearne, Texas 77859

Re: Public Permit Hearing Notice

Dear Trey,

You are hereby notified that the Brazos Valley Groundwater District will hold a Public Permit
Hearing on the administratively complete applications for your Drilling/Operating permit BVDO-
0317 and permit amendment application for Operating permit BVDO-0108 requesting an
additional 1,300 ac-ft water production on Thursday, March 9, 2023 at 2:00 p.m. in the District
Office. The office is located 112 W. 3" Street in Hearne, Texas.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please feel free to contact me at (979) 279-
9350.

Best Regards,

Alan M. Day ,
Brazos Valley Groundwater Conservation District
979-279-9350 (o)

817-774-6412 (c)

aday@brazosvalleygcd.org
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